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Memo 
To: Mayor, Members of Council 

From: Andrea Coyne, Manager, Elections, Policy, Print Services 

Date: November 22, 2023 

Subject: Public Review: Standard CAN/DGSI 111-1 Online Electoral Voting – Part 1: 

Implementation of Online Voting in Canadian Municipal Elections 

Comments 
Public Review has officially begun for the standard CAN/DGSI 111-1 Online Electoral 
Voting – Part 1: Implementation of Online Voting in Canadian Municipal Elections. 
 
This standard was prepared by the Digital Governance Standards Institute (DGSI) for 
Online Electoral Voting for elections, referendums, and other types of municipal votes. 
DGSI worked with thought leaders and experts in cybersecurity, political science, public 
policy, election administration and related subjects to develop this standard, in 
accordance with Standards Council of Canada (SCC) guidelines. 
 
This is the first edition of the standard, and the public review phase will remain open 
until February 28, 2024. Please share this with your networks so that comprehensive 
feedback can be received. Both English and French versions are available. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Andrea Coyne, Manager, 
Elections, Policy, Print Services, at andrea.coyne@oakville.ca. 
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